
GREEN CARDS DETAILS FOR 2018 FROM JUSTIN GRIFFITHS. 

 

This is a brief message and description of what I will offer you and your friends when 

you sign up for the green card at Ozo Golf Club. 

These first lessons that you take are the most important ones you will ever take in your 

future golfing experience. Its like learning to walk, learn the wrong movements and in 

future times you will not be able to run. 

My philosophy is patience and detail, with regards to getting all the basics correct, 

because once to establish certain habits and routines you are likely to keep them for ever.  

This is what I am talking about. 

Green Card Content. 

You will learn slowly and in detail how to hold the golf club, where and how to stand and 

then the necessary points to be able to complete swinging the club and hitting the ball. 

You will experience putting, chipping, sand shots, on course playing and observing, a 

few necessary rules, correct stretching and warming up drills, speed of play, basic 

etiquette of the game and how patience and routine will make your progress so much 

faster. 

It sounds much to cover, but what I will give you is a taste of whats to come, a base for 

you to go on and enjoy this wonderful game. It’s a game where you never stop learning, a 

game you can play on your own or with friends, in the morning or late in the evenings, in 

the sunshine or in the rain ( I would advise sunshine ), and you do not need to drive a 

Ferrari and have 500,000 euros in the bank. Green Card courses can be completed in a 

week or a month, depending on your and my availability. Start in the early season is my 

advice, then you get all summer to play. 



 

Your first lessons are crucial, and my detailed instruction will give you the foundations to 

play golf for as long into the future. Play 18 holes a week, that’s walking about 12 km, 

depending how straight your hitting it. 

 We at Ozo will not bite and are open to anyone and everyone coming to try this beautiful 

game, bring your family and friends. 

Please just email or call me for further details, season usually starts late March or early 

April depending on the weather. 

I look forward to seeing you soon. 

Justin Griffiths P.G.A. AA Professional.      


